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The Christmas Fair will be held on November 1st and 2nd.  

We are so happy to be back to help our parish financially. If anyone has any suggestions, new ideas, 
donations, or information on donating please feel free to contact Joan Rudolph at 617-719-1259 or by 
email at jrsings@live.com or Sandy Coluci at 617-354-5064 or email at sandy.coluci@comcast.net     

Summer is whizzing by and soon it will be fall. Please take advantage of those sales and pickup an item 
for our Country Store, Adult and Children’s Punch Boards.  

We need about 500 prizes so any help you can give would be greatly appreciated.  We also need knitted 
and crocheted items.  Most importantly, save those attic treasures and jewelry. We are now accepting 
your attic treasures. These items may be dropped off on the rectory back porch between 8am & 6pm   
PLEASE NO ELECTRONICS! NO TV’S, COMPUTERS ETC., This is an expense for the church to dispose 
of.    

New Items: The Christmas Fair committee are in need of new items. If you don’t have the inclination to 
make a basket for our auction or punch board tables, you can always purchase an item to donate.   If you 
don’t want to shop, please consider making a monetary donation. You can make your tax deductible 
check out to St. John’s Church and our shoppers will take care of the rest. New items should be dropped 
off at the rectory during regular business hours. 

Enjoy your Summer!  

The Christmas Fair Committee   

 


